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September 2, 2020 

 

EqualLevel, Inc. 

Attn:  Orville Bailey, CEO 

11140 Rockville Pike 

Rockville, MD 20852 
 
 
 

Award Decision, RFP ##21.6 – Procurement Marketplace SaaS 

 

Dear Orville Bailey:  

 

The Cooperative Purchasing Connection (CPC), using the weighted criteria outlined in the Request 

for Proposal (RFP), have completed their review of the proposals received.  Evaluation criteria 

included qualifications and experience, quality and variety of product selection, pricing, services 

and support, and ease of ordering.  

 

We are pleased to announce that your proposal received the recommendation for award.  This 

decision is subject to the approval of the Cooperative Purchasing Connection and the North Dakota 

Educators Service Cooperatives Boards of Directors and the successful negotiation of a mutually 

acceptable contract. 

 

I will be contacting you soon to finalize a contract for the awarded goods and/or services.  Thank 

you for submitting your proposal; the Cooperative Purchasing Connection looks forward to working 

with you. 

 

Regards,  

 
Lisa M. Truax | Procurement Solutions Coordinator 

Cooperative Purchasing Connection 

 

 

 

 

CC:  Cathy Boyd, Director of Business Development 
 


